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Thursday, 20th April 2023 
[bookmark: _GoBack]

Dear Parent/Carer ,


Our Arts and Crafts afterschool club will be starting Monday 24th April for year 3 and 4 for 10 weeks (shortened because of due to bank holidays and staff INSET training) and Tuesday, 25th April, for year 5 and 6 for 12 weeks. They will run up to the last week of the summer term. The first slips that are returned will ensure your child’s place in the Club. 

please sign the slip below and return to your child’s teacher or to the office as soon as possible. 

Please note that spaces are limited. The clubs will go live on Parentpay on Monday 24th to pay for your child’s place.  

We hope that your child will be able to participate.

Yours Sincerely,



Miss Huddy

									______________________ 

Arts & Crafts Club

Name: 								Class: ______________

I would like my child to take part in arts and crafts on Mondays/Tuesdays (please delete appropriate)

 
My child will be collected at 4.20pm by      						


Signed: 						
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Victoria Junior School
Victoria Road, Feltham,
Middlesex TW13 4AQ

Tel: 020 8890 9624
Email: office@victoria.hounslow.sch.uk

www.victoriajunior.co.uk





